

REVIEW TEST 3

LISTENING

Questions 1-2. Listen to a podcast about an important building (Track 1). Then choose the correct answer.

1. Which of these sentences is a main idea from the podcast?
 - a. Permafrost is land that is always frozen.
 - b. The Global Seed Vault protects the world's crop.
2. Which of these sentences is a main idea from the podcast?
 - a. This is not the first time water has entered the Global Seed Vault.
 - b. Climate change has had an effect on Svalbard.

Questions 3-6. Listen to an excerpt from a podcast about an important building (Track 2). Then choose the correct answer.

3. What is the average rise in the world's population over the last ten years?
 - a. 1.2 percent
 - b. 1.6 percent
 - c. 2.2 percent
4. Researchers predict that there will be two billion more people to feed by _____.
 - a. 2030
 - b. 2040
 - c. 2050
5. At the moment, the Global Seed Vault contains _____ samples of seeds.
 - a. 900,000
 - b. 4.5 million
 - c. 2.5 billion
6. Why did the water that got into the Global Seed Vault not reach the seeds.
 - a. There wasn't enough of it.
 - b. The seeds were too low.
 - c. The water turned to ice.

PRONUNCIATION

Questions 7-12. Listen to the sentences (Tracks 3-8). You will hear each sentence twice.

Then choose the correct sentence stress you hear.

7. My brother doesn't eat enough vegetables. (Track 3)
 - a. My brother doesn't eat enough vegetables.
 - b. My brother doesn't eat enough vegetables.
8. I like coffee and rolls for breakfast. (Track 4)
 - a. I like coffee and rolls for breakfast.
 - b. I like coffee and rolls for breakfast.
9. How do you make pizza? (Track 5)
 - a. How do you make pizza?
 - b. How do you make pizza?
10. Is the restaurant open for lunch? (Track 6)
 - a. Is the restaurant open for lunch?
 - b. Is the restaurant open for lunch?
11. Where can I buy some nice tomatoes? (Track 7)
 - a. Where can I buy some nice tomatoes?
 - b. Where can I buy some nice tomatoes?
12. Is sugar good for your health? (Track 8)
 - a. Is sugar good for your health?
 - b. Is sugar good for your health?

VOCABULARY

Questions 13-19. Read the text. Notice the bold words. Then choose the True or False.

A visit to a restaurant where a famous chef works is an experience that will live in a person's **memory** for a long time. Of course, you can **expect** the **taste** and **smell** of your meal to be wonderful, but you will also be amazed by the quality of the food! This is probably not the time to worry too much about **nutrition**, although these days nutrition is an important part of every good chef's training. No, this is a time to let your **senses** guide your meal choices. One good piece of advice is to make sure you go hungry for a few hours before you arrive at your table. You can be sure you will not want to **waste** a single piece of food!

13. A **memory** is something you buy to remind you of a place.
 - a. True
 - b. False
14. The word **expect** means to know something for certain.
 - a. True
 - b. False
15. **Taste** is a flavor or the sense for which the mouth is used.
 - a. True
 - b. False
16. A **smell** is a sound or noise.
 - a. True
 - b. False
17. **Nutrition** is the process of getting the food necessary for health and growth.
 - a. True
 - b. False
18. The five **senses** are sight, hearing, smell, touch, and taste.
 - a. True
 - b. False
19. The word **waste** means to use carelessly; to throw away.
 - a. True
 - b. False

GRAMMAR

Questions 20-23. Choose the best word or phrase (a-d) to complete each sentence. Use each answer only once.

A. because

B. one reason

C. so

D. to

20. It was Susan and Roger's wedding anniversary, _____ they went to a restaurant to celebrate.

21. The menu had a dish that sounded delicious, but Susan did not order it _____ it was too expensive.

22. Both Susan and Roger each ordered a salad. _____ was that they wanted something healthy.

23. The restaurant was expensive. They decided to share a dessert _____ save money.

READING

Questions 24-28. Read the passage and answer the questions below. Write **NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS** for each answer.

A Most countries are famous for certain types of foods. Mention Italy, and people think of pizza or pasta. Talk about Spain, Japan, or South Korea, and they probably imagine paella, sushi, and kimchi. But what about Canada? What food is it most famous for? Some Canadians would argue that the national dish is poutine, a combination of French fries, gravy, and cheese. Outside of Canada, it is a little-known dish.

B Another food associated with Canada is maple syrup - there is even a maple leaf on the Canadian flag. However, it may not be the best choice as a symbol of Canadian food. The syrup comes from a sugar maple tree - one of the three main kinds of syrup-producing maple trees. However, sugar maple trees grow in less than half of Canada's thirteen regions. In fact, many Canadians were not fans of the maple leaf flag when it was first suggested in 1963. Because the trees are not found throughout the country, some Canadians felt they were not a symbol of the whole nation. Some are surprised to learn, too, that syrup-producing maple trees are not only found in Canada; they grow widely in the U.S., for example, and U.S. states like Vermont and Maine produce their own maple syrup.

C Whether or not maple syrup is a good symbol of Canada, it's definitely an extremely popular food. In 2016, for instance, total exports of it were worth approximately 360 million

Canadian dollars. One reason for this - probably the main reason, in fact - is its unique taste. Many people like it on pancakes or waffles, but the syrup can be used as an ingredient in many recipes. In fact, in most dishes that require sugar or honey, maple syrup can be used instead. Another reason for the popularity of maple syrup is that it has health benefits. Research shows that it contains special compounds called antioxidants that are also found in berries, tomatoes, green tea, and other so-called "superfoods." These have been shown to help protect our bodies from diseases like cancer and diabetes.

24. What foods are mentioned as being symbols of Italy?

25. Where is poutine not well known?

26. How many kinds of maple tree produce syrup?

27. What grows in less than half of Canada's thirteen regions?

28. Which two U.S. states are mentioned as producing maple syrup?

WRITING

Questions 29-32. Write full sentences in answer to these questions.

29. What are your two favorite foods?

.....

.....

.....

30. Where do your favorite foods come from?

.....

.....

.....

31. What do your favorite foods taste like?

.....

.....

.....

32. How often do you eat your favorite foods?

.....

.....

.....

SPEAKING

Questions 33-35. Rearrange the words to make a complete sentence.

33. crunchy / are / vegetables / carrots

.....

34. soup / delicious / the / smells

.....

35. like / food / salty / don't / the children

.....